
PUBLIC  NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that the Wakulla County Value Adjustment Board will 
hold hearings on Monday, November 9, 2015 starting at 9:00 a.m. regarding 
petitions that have been filed with the Value Adjustment Board.  Hearings are 
held in the Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners Chambers, 
located at 29 Arran Road, Crawfordville, Florida.  The meetings are open to 
the public. 

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board, Agency or 
Commission with respect to any matter considered at such meeting or 
hearing, he or she will need a record of the proceedings, and that, for such 
purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is 
made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be based. 

Any handicapped, visually or hearing impaired person needing special 
assistance should contact the Wakulla County Clerk of Court at 850-926-0344 
or TDD 1-800-955-8771. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


